This bill is overreaching and taking authority from the marine board to regulate boating on our PUBLIC RIVER. This is banning
many users from the river. This is an arbitrary limit that favors some users over others. Wake sports are safe and fun family sports
that many families enjoy. This is a commercial waterway and a river for all the Oregonians, not a select few.



